Phone: 1300 788 948





June 2016 Newsletter

Compliance Module New STATS Report Update



We are currently working on the update to the STATS report for the Australian Government Dept of Education and Training. We will be making the appropriate changes to the export in the next few weeks. For any of our schools that have the Compliance Module we will let you know as soon as your update has been completed.

If you do not have our Compliance Module, please contact our support staff. This Module produces reports for the STATS reports, Yearly Attendance Percentage Report, Census, Enrolment Summary, Students with Disabilities and NAPLAN exports.

You are subscribed to this newsletter as a current client of Denbigh International

Unsubscribe

An Apple Subsidiary
Business Alliance

Denbigh International Pty Ltd

1300 788 948 | info@denbigh.com.au

